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Good aŌernoon,  
Thank you for consulƟng with The BriƟsh Horse Society. On the revised applicaƟon. 
We would like to see footpath Daton 13 from Farmhouse Lane to Hermit Lane upgraded to a bridleway as part of 
this applicaƟon,  
This will benefit the current residents in the area as well as the future residents once the development is complete.  
Many Thanks,  

 
 

Mark Corrigan 
Access Field Officer 
 
The British Horse Society 
 
Abbey Park,  
Warwickshire CV8 2XZ 

Telephone:   

Mobile:   

Email: 

Website:  www.bhs.org.uk  

Whatever your path with horses, we're by your side every step of the way. 
 
Donate today and together, we can Keep Britain Riding. 
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